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FACULTY SENATE MEETING  

Thursday, September 1, 2016  
Fidel, Third Floor 4:00 p.m. 

 
Minutes  

 
1. Call to order and approval of minutes 

Chair Dave Raymond called the meeting to order at 4:04 pm with a call for approval of 
the May 13, 2016 minutes. 
 
Dr. Brian Borchers moved to approve the minutes, seconded by Dr. Anwar Hossain. 
Motion passed unanimously.  
 
An edit was made to change the meeting adjournment time from pm to am.  

 
2. Short announcements 

 
1. Career Fair and Student Workshops – Michael Voegerl 

Michael Voegerl announced that this year there will be two Career Fairs. The first will 
be held on September 20 with over forty-five companies in attendance. Student Af-
fairs will be hosting ten to twelve companies on campus before, after, and during the 
Career Fair to recruit and interview students. Student Affairs will also be hosting 
workshops the week before the Career Fair. Encourage students to attend.  
 

2. ABET – Kevin Wedeward 
Dr. Kevin Wedeward announced that eight engineering programs are undergoing their 
reaccreditation. A team of ten people will be here from September 18 – 20. Dr. 
Wedeward encouraged faculty to be ready as there may be some last minute requests. 

 
3. Presidential Induction – Melissa Jaramillo-Fleming 

Melissa Jaramillo-Fleming requested faculty mark their calendar for Friday, October 
8. Faculty have been invited to participate in full regalia at the Presidential Induction 
which will be held at Macey Center starting at 3:00 pm. Regents, Vice Presidents, 
Deans, Chairs, and Student Leadership will all be on stage. All other faculty dressed 
formally will have a designated place similar to graduation. The Induction will be fol-
lowed by a reception and dance. Rehearsal will be on Thursday, October 7. More in-
formation will come as it is available. 
 
Melissa Jaramillo-Fleming also introduced Dave Lepre. Dave is new to Student Uni-
versity and Relations Web and Communications Office. SU&R has hired iFactory 
who will be working on the website and Dave will be leading this charge. The ulti-
mate goal is to have the website up within a year. 
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